
From: 	 Weich, Ron (SMO) 
To: 	 'GarciaAP©state.goV ; Warlow, Molly; Raman, Mythili 
CC: 	 Swartz, Bruce; Weinstein, Jason; Blanco, Kenneth; McMillen, Jerold; Rodriguez, Mary; 

'SnyderCA©state.goV ; Agrast, Mark D. (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/11/2011 4:08:47 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Fast and Furious 

Again adding Molly Gaston. 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico City) [mailto:GarciaAP@state.gov]  
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 03:58 PM 
To: Warlow, Molly (CRM); Raman, Mythili (CRM) 
Cc: Swartz, Bruce (CRM); Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Blanco, Kenneth (CRM); McMillen, Jerold 
(CRM); Rodriguez, Mary (CRM); Snyder, Christopher A (Mexico City) <SnyderCA@state.gov ›; Weich, 
Ron (SMO); Agrast, Mark D. (SMO) 
Subject: RE: Fast and Furious 

DP 
Please note, FBI and DEA use FBI and DEA e-mail accounts and servers. DOJ/OIA and DOJ/OPDAT 
use the State Department e-mail systems. 

Tony 

	Original Message 	 
From: Warlow, Molly [mailto:Molly.Warlow@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 5:52 PM 
To: Raman, Mythili; Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico City) 
Cc: Swartz, Bruce; Weinstein, Jason; Blanco, Kenneth; McMillen, Jerold; Rodriguez, Mary; 
Snyder, Christopher A (Mexico City); Weich, Ron (SMO); Agrast, Mark D. (SMO) 
Subject: RE: Fast and Furious 

DP 
Mol 

	Original Message 	 
From: Raman, Mythili 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 6:42 PM 
To: Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico City) 
Cc: Swartz, Bruce; Weinstein, Jason; Blanco, Kenneth; Warlow, Molly; McMillen, Jerold; 
Rodriguez, Mary; Snyder, Christopher A (Mexico City); Weich, Ron (SMO); Agrast, Mark D. (SMO) 
Subject: RE: Fast and Furious 

Tony -- I'm adding our OLA colleagues into this email chain. 
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	Original Message 	 
From: Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico City) [mailto:GarciaAP@state.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 5:13 PM 
To: Raman, Mythili 
Cc: Swartz, Bruce; Weinstein, Jason; Blanco, Kenneth; Warlow, Molly; McMillen, Jerold; 
Rodriguez, Mary; Snyder, Christopher A (Mexico City) 
Subject: Fast and Furious 

I participated in a conference call today with the DCM, Alex Lee (State - Director of Mexican 

D0J-FF-01100 



Affairs); Colleen Huey (State - Deputy Director Mexican Affairs); Matt Rooney (State - OLA); 
and Mike Glover (Political Section at the Embassy). The topic was the letter from Senator 
Grassley to Secretary Clinton. 

DP 
Thank you, 
Tony 

This message has been sent via BlackBerry 

SBU 
This email is UNCLASSIFIED 
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